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30/12/2018  21:46:302018/5802/P COMMNT Local Neighbour I object to this proposal due to the instability previous basement extensions have had on the immediate area 

namely the collapse of a basement renovation in Sumatra Road this year. I also object to the noise, dust and 

dirt that this will create on neighbouring properties and young children's health as well as inability to use 

outdoor space during the building hours. Access to the site is also very limited with single road access on 

neighbouring roads when parking is already a major issue.
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